
Important Dates 

 
24.07.17 - Last Day of Term  

25.07.17 - Non Pupil Day 

26.07.17 - Non Pupil Day 

06.09.17 - New Term starts 

23.10.17-27.10.17 - Half Term 

19.12.17 - Last Day of Term 

03.01.18 - New Term Starts  

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

 

Well done to the year 6 children for their 

fantastic performances. We hope you   

enjoy your ‘Prom’ this evening. 

 

Last day of term is Monday 24th July so have a great 

weekend and we’ll see you then.  The summer is 

near!  

Weston Mill Community Primary Academy 
Ferndale Road  
Camel’s Head  
Plymouth    
PL2 2EL  
Email: westonmill.office@discoverymat.co.uk 
 
Friday 21st July 2017  

Chief Executive Officer: Mrs Alison Nettleship 

Head of School: Mrs Rachel Dinnis 

Assistant Head of School: Mrs Julia Down  

 

Breakfast Club & Dinner debts 
 
ALL DEBTS MUST BE CLEAR BY THE 
END OF TERM. 
 
All payments must be paid using the Parent 
Pay system. Please let the school office 
know if you would like to make a card      
payment over the phone or if you would like 
to discuss your payments.   
Thank you. 

Scholastic Book Clubs 

Your Summer Book Club is now live online! You 

should have received a leaflet highlighting just a 

taster of the brilliant reads from this month’s Online 

Book Club. 

This summer Scholastic have partnered with Read 

for Good (formerly Readathon) for the Big Holiday 

Read. Children can get sponsored to read over the 

summer not only to help to raise money for children 

spending the summer in hospital, but they’ll also 

ensure they keep their reading skills up, preventing 

the dreaded ‘summer slide’. Please see your leaflet 

for more information. 

Your orders need to be submitted by Friday 18th 

August scholastic.co.uk/clubs-leaflets You can  

order directly from the online leaflet by clicking on 

the product and adding it to your basket.  

Orders will be ready in September and please   

remember that we are a cashless school.  

Many thanks 

Mrs Powney 

Last day of term lunch menu 

24/7/17 

Pizza and Chips 

Quorn sausage and chips 

Chicken Nuggets and Chips 

This is the year 6 choices. 

Medication 

Please could all children with Asthma 

inhalers and medicines complete a 

new consent form in September or we 

will be unable to administer. Also all 

year 6 medication and medication due 

to expire before September will be 

ready to collect from Reception on   

Monday. 

Thank you 

Mrs Levers would like to 

say a big Thank you to the 

PTFA for buying resources 

for Forest school sessions. 


